
Acknowledgement of Traditional Custodians

Sacred Heart acknowledges the traditional custodians of the land on which
this school is built. We commit ourselves to working in partnership with

Aboriginal people for reconciliation and justice.
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Sacred Heart Primary School is committed to child safety. We
believe all children have the right to feel safe and to be safe. 

Happy Mother's Day to all 
mums, mums-to-be,
grandmas, greater-
grandmas, godmothers
and women who dedicate
their lives to their children.
You are truely a blessing
to your families and to our
parish. 

Thank you to everyone who attended our Mother’s Day liturgy.  It was a
wonderful celebration and a great opportunity to acknowledge and
celebrate the love and support you bring to our school community. 
  
After School care 
I understand there has been some disappointment with After School Care
finishing at the end of term.  Unfortunately, over the past 3 years we have not
been able to sustain the numbers for us to run a financially viable After School
Care program. 
  
There are limited days and spaces available at the P-12 After School Care. 
Could you please let me know if this is an option you would like to pursue? 



  
NAPLAN 
The National Assessment Program-Literacy and Numeracy(NAPLAN) assesses
literacy and numeracy skills that are essential for every child to progress
through school life.  Students in years 3 and 5 participate in these tests. 
 
Leave 
I will be on leave for the last 3 weeks of term.  I am heading off to Chicago to
complete some studies at the Catholic theological Union.  In my absence Ben
(Griffin) will take on the role of principal. 
  
School crossing 
A reminder to all our parents to please not park on either side of Woods Road
in the vicinity of our school crossing during school drop off and pick up times.  
 
Fees 
Thank you to those families who have paid attention to contributing consistently
to their school fees. It is expected, that all families meet their school fees
commitments. If payment presents a problem, please contact me (Arn Gorman)
as a matter of urgency. 
  
Learning Walk 
Our learning walk was a fabulous opportunity for parents to walk through our
leaning spaces and see learning in action across all the learning environments. 
The feedback was very positive.  Thank you to all who attended. 
  
Presentation Mass 
I look forward to seeing our reconciliation candidates at our first presentation
mass on Sunday at 10am. This is an important step in each child’s preparation
for receiving the Sacrament of Reconciliation. 
  
Take care 
 
Arn

Our P.B.I.S Blitz 
 

Sit down to eat your lunch  
then put your rubbish in the bin.  

You'll be happy knowing you've done the right
thing! 

 



FIRE Carriers Ceremony 
 

On Thursday 19 May 2019 we celebrated the commissioning of our new
FIRE Carriers. Congratulations to all the students and staff who are now
FIRE Carriers: 
Teachers: Arn Gorman (Principal), Emma Kerr and Marly Fountain  
 
Students: Chloe Cummins (5F), Ayla Harrington (5B), Madi Kelly (5F),



Mikaela Brown (5F), Danielle Coulter (5F), Kyden Rodda (5I), Alani
Petersen (5F), Mia Elliott (5B), Keeley Blick (5I), Alex Williams (5B), Finn
Thompson (5I), Abbey Belot (5F), Mabel Cope (5I), Iris Elliott (5I). 
  
We look forward to working with them as they keep the Reconciliation
flame alight in schools, educating the wider community about
Reconciliation, our shared history and cultures. Thank you to Christine
Cussen for all her hard work in organising the ceremony and Katrina
Hamm for giving up her time to commission the new FIRE Carriers.

Mother's Day Liturgy 
 

Thank you to everyone who came along to celebrate our Mother's Day
Liturgy. It was a wonderful morning with many mums, grandmas, aunties

and special friends in attendance. A special thank you to Meegan
McInness for organising such a beautiful liturgy. 



Matilda Ann Boulton (Tilly) made her
Sacred Heart Primary School debut
at the Mother's Day liturgy! Matilda is
the first child for our Grade 5 teacher
Daniel Boulton and his wife Kim.  A
very special congratulations to you
both!

STEM 

(Science Technology Engineering Mathematics) 
 

The children have been busy working with Mrs Whitely in their STEM classes. Click
below to view the STEM blog.



Pastoral Care News 
Janine Buerckner - jbuerckn@shyarrawonga.catholic.edu.au

Click here to view the STEM blog

Click here for Pastoral Care Update

http://shpstem.edublogs.org/sample-page/
https://docs.google.com/document/d/10QNQaPWE1qpSgxYcGPnUGCJxE0bxIYje_Qz6rMgHPYI/edit#heading=h.gjdgxs




2019 Fete Wrap up
Sacred Heart Schools Fete Committee would like to thank the entire school
community (teacher's, administration staff, parents and guardians) for all their
help and volunteering efforts for our fete that was held on 29 March 2019.  We
would also like to thank the generosity of the following businesses for their kind
donations that we received:  
 
ACE Airport Parking, Arbonne - Jane Cavanagh, Ashmore Palms Village,
Anthenaeum, Attwood Builders, Avalanche Ice Creamery, Blush Beauty,  BP
Mulwala, Bree Coles (Le Reve Consultant), Carrie Louise cosmetic tattoo &
beauty bar, Club Mulwala, Elders Rural Services, Extreme Cleaning Australia,
Frank's Footwear, Free as a Bird, GS Professional Make up artist, Hargraves
Solicitors, Hicks Butchery, Intents Fishing & Outdoors, Kelly's Books & Toys,
Kelly Bros Vegetable Growers, KOBL Hair Studio, Lake Mulwala Bakery, Lake
Mulwala Iceworks, Levesque Building, Yarra-Mul Fuels and Gas, Lidgerwood
Builders, Mary Mansfield, Melissa Sitch (Tupperware), Mink and Mason Beauty,
Mulwala Waterski Club, Mulwala Waterski Club Golden Inn Chinese
Restaurant, Nagles Butchery, Nagle family, Pharmasave, Ridley & Adkins
Builders, Rutherglen IGA, Scott Freeman Bobcat Hire, Ski Bundalong,
Stickemonsigns, Stuart Simmons Motorcycles, Mowers and Marine, Tame



Cafe, Target Country Yarrawonga, Terry White Chemist, The Yarrawonga Hotel,
Thomson AXT Plumbing, Tupperware, Vodusek Meats, WB Hunter, Wheaton
Chiropractic, Yarrawonga & Border Golf Club Pro Shop, Yarrawonga & Border
Golf Club, Yarrawonga Custom Plasma Cutting, Yarrawonga Denis Medical
Group, Yarrawonga Fish & Chips, Yarrawonga Glass, Yarrawonga Godfathers,
Yarrawonga Kitchens and Yarrawonga Pet Resort.  
 
All proceeds from the fete will be distributed between Sacred Heart Primary
School and Sacred Heart College.  The night was enjoyed by everyone who
attended and it was a great opportunity for our school communities to come
together. 

 

2020 Enrolment Period & College Tours 
 
The 2020 enrolment period continues during the month of May. If families were
unable to attend the recent Information Session, information packs including
enrolment forms can be collected from the Witt Street Administration Office.   
 
Some important dates in relation to the enrolment process which are also
included in the information packs are as follows:

The enrolment period is 1st - 31st May 2019; 
Enrolment applications due back by Friday 31st May 2019; and
Enrolment interviews will commence from 11 June 2019.

The College would be most appreciative if families could honour these dates,
as it not only confirms your child's enrolment at the College but also assists the
College to plan effectively for class sizes and staffing levels for next year.  
 



Families are encouraged to participate in school tours which will run at the
following times: 

Friday 17th May at 11 am;
Monday 20th May at 11 am; and
Thursday 23rd May at 11 am.
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Our contact details are: 
school.information@shyarrawonga.catholic.edu.au 

62 Orr Street, Yarrawonga, VIC, 3730 
ph: 5744 3339  
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